
From: Kevin Dean
To: Hale, Valerie; "Malena Fisher"
Subject: FW: City of Crossville Annexation of a portion of TIE,Llc property Lots 14 & 15
Date: Friday, July 31, 2020 7:51:15 AM

 
 
Kevin J. Dean
Planner / GIS Analyst
Engineering Dept.
City of Crossville
 

From: wibel@volfirst.net <wibel@volfirst.net> 
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 3:31 PM
To: kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov
Cc: dhalltare@frontier.com
Subject: Re: City of Crossville Annexation of a portion of TIE,Llc property Lots 14 & 15
 
Kevin Dean
City of Crossville, TN
 
Hello Kevin,
I hereby request City of Crossville Annexation of a portion of the Take It Easy, LLC. Property, Deed
Book 491, Page 410 as shown on Tax Map 112, Parcels 11.01 & 15.02.  The requested annexation
will be for a portion of lots 14 & 15 of the proposed Emerald Leaf Subdivision.
 
If you have questions please contact me.
 
Mary Lou Wibel
Phone: 931 456-1536
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